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Melbourne’s Shrine of Remembrance to be Graffitied 
“A plan to light up Melbourne’s Shrine of Remembrance in rainbow colours for the first time 
to highlight LGBTIQA+ servicemen and women is nothing more than virtue signalling at its 
highest to promote sexual politics and ideology,” said Greg Bondar, spokesman for 
FamilyVoice.
 
Projecting the woke ‘Rainbow’ colours on to the Shrine colonnades at dusk on Sunday 
following a Last Post service in commemoration of the contribution of gay and queer 
military members is blatantly divisive and inappropriate.
 
“My own brother was a Vietnam vet, and it would be great to have the Christian cross 
projected onto Shrine of Remembrance in recognition of all Christians who gave their lives 
for the freedom of speech. The ‘rainbow flag’ is discordant, divisive, and distracting to the 
families of those who gave their lives in freedom not sexuality,” added Bondar.
 
It is not the role of the Shrine to be leading the debate on sexuality, the Shrine should be 
above politics and political debate. It is clear that the Shrine has been highjacked by the 
woke gay community. The Shrine must stand well above any person or cause rather than 
being used for political purposes.
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